
Wilkinson, Joseph E.

From: Wilkinson, Joseph E.
Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2018 3:50 PM
To: 'Kelly, David P.'
Cc: Craver, Jeff A.
Subject: RE: SC 522 and S-123 (Lancaster County, P030240)

David,

After looking over the photographs of the resources, we do not think these resources are eligible based on their 
architecture. If no other criterion apply, the SHPO concurs with these determinations.

I'll be looking for the screening form, survey cards, and tiffs.

Thanks,

.uiciin ns 
O II I STU

Joseph E. Wilkinson
Review Coordinator for Transportation Projects
State Historic Preservation Office
SC Department of Archives & History
8301 Parklane Road
Columbia, SC 29223
Ph: 803.896.6184 Fax: 803.896.6167 https://scdah.sc.gov/historic-preservation 
jwilkinson@scdah.sc.gov

From: Kelly, David P. [mailto:KellyDP@scdot.org]
Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2018 9:53 AM
To: Wilkinson, Joseph E. <JWilkinson@scdah.sc.gov>
Cc: Craver, Jeff A. <CraverJA@scdot.org>
Subject: SC 522 and S-123 (Lancaster County, P030240)

Hello Joe—

Per the SHPO/DOT programmatic agreement I am requesting SHPO NRHP eligibility review of 5 resources in Lancaster 
County. SCDOT recommends that the five (5) resources (2332 and 2334 are same resource) depicted in the attached 
photos are not eligible for the NRHP. If SHPO concurs we will process this project with a Cultural Resource Screening 
Form and send that (along with TIFF photos and survey cards) to you.

Let me know what you think. Thanks—

David P. Kelly
South Carolina Department of Transportation
NEPA Coordinator/Architectural Historian
RPG4
(803) 737-1645
Fax: (803) 737-1394
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